
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2023  

The driveway project is underway.  If your property is listed below, that means 

there will be tree root trimming being performed, and your vehicles must be 

moved immediately.  Not necessarily all the addresses below will be worked on 

the same day, therefore we ask that you continue parking in guest spots until 

your root trimming portion of the driveway has been completed.   

This is only the “root cutback” of the project.  There will be a complete asphalt 

overlay that will be done once all of the street drainage in the community is 

completed. 

Addresses affected. 

• 7081 SW 56 Street 

• 7150 SW 55 Terrace 

• 7091 SW 55 Terrace 

• 7080 SW 55 Terrace 

• 7141 SW 55 Terrace 

• 7120 SW 54 Street 

• 7020 SW 54 Street 

• 6930 SW 54 Street 

• 5430 SW 69 Place 

• 5530 SW 69 Place 

If your property is one of the ones listed above, you must move your vehicle to a 

guest parking spot.  Please make sure all the vehicles are moved, otherwise the 

engineers will not be able to work on yours, and it will be skipped for another 

day.   

If you have any questions, please contact Caribbean Management via email at: 

vanessa@caribbeanproperty.cc 

You can also contact any of the Board Members.  Please access the Bridgepoint 

Website at: 

https://bridgepointhoa.com/board 

Friendly Reminders  

Remember to read and follow the Bridgepoint Rules and Regulations! 

 
*PROJECT BEING SUPERVISED BY ONE OF OUR OWN NEIGHBORS – WALTER BREWER 

 

Upcoming work affecting your home. 
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